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Partial Street Closure, Parking & 
Sidewalk Access Restrictions 
Centre St between Walker and White St. Planned for 
Monday, February 20 to Thursday, February 23, 2023 from 
10PM to 6 AM (Night Work)
In preparation for the dismantling of the Manhattan BBJ Detention Center, a partial street and 
sidewalk closure and pedestrian access restriction on Centre St between Walker and White St 
is necessary for the North Tower Water Disconnection. One lane will remain open for traffic. 
Flaggers will be on site to direct pedestrian and vehicular traffic. Public/placard parking 
impacts will exist during this entire work. “No Parking” signs will be placed. Violating vehicles 
will be towed. Noise and vibration are expected

If you have any questions, concerns, 

or would like to learn more about 

this DDC Project, please contact the 
Community Construction Liaison: 

Nikita Sin
ManhattanCCL@bbjnyc.com
(646) 627-0963
Office: 110 Walker St, New York,
NY 10013

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing this 

project on behalf of the NYC Department of Correction. 
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